
Join Us At 5:01 Tonight! 
 
Please join your fellow Rotarians 
tonight for the First Wednesday 
5:01 meeting at ICCC. 
 
Enjoy some  conversation and 
cocktails, while earning a “make-
up” credit (if needed).  We look 
forward to seeing you! 

The Four Way Test of the 

things we think, say or do 

 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and  

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all con-

cerned? 

Date Program Greeter 

2/5 Nancy Hobt Liz Hertz 

2/12 Bertrand Joliet Bertrand Joliet 

2/19 Liz Hertz Nancy Hobt 

2/26 Keith Hobson Tammy Oxley 

3/5 Emmi Miller Emmi Miller 

3/12 Rural Urban Day Rural Urban Day 
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Congratulations to the Nevada Rotary “Stars” 

Nevada Rotary is proud to have had two of our 
own “stars” participate in the first annual Story 

County Dancing With The Stars event on January 
11th. Rotarians Rob Bacon and Liz Hertz took part 
in the fundraiser which supported the programs 
and services of Heartland Senior Services. Liz not 

only took home the coveted Mirrored Globe 
Award, but also had the highest total of donations 

made in her name. 
Congratulations to both Liz and Rob! 

 
Shown L to R are Rotarian Rob Bacon, Rotarian 
Liz Hertz, and her dancing partner Don Boyle. 



 
Nevada Rotary—Committee Updates 

 
 
 

Our committees continue to work hard, and we want to keep you updated on their upcoming events for 
this year.  Please take a look at all the great things being planned and be sure to mark your calendars 

and show your support for our Club! 
 
 

 Soup Supper Committee: The event on January 24th was a great success! Committee Chair 

Robb Schmidt, and all the committee members, would like to thank the Nevada Rotarians for their 

support and participation. 

 Junior Rotarians: First, the “Chuck A Duck” Fundraiser has reached it’s goal of $1,000! The fund-

raiser will continue until the final home basketball game, so you can still participate. The cost is $1 

for each “Duck” you want to “Chuck” at various targets on the court, winning prizes sponsored by lo-

cal businesses.  The money raised will go to the Backpack Buddies Program, in the Nevada Communi-

ty Schools.   Second, Rotarian Kris Dugger has been contacted by the Ames Noon Club who is inter-

ested in starting a Junior Rotarian program in Ames and Gilbert, and want to model it after Nevada. 

We are happy to help other Rotary Clubs build such a great program and are very proud of our own 

Junior Rotarians, whose hard work continues to be recognized throughout the District.  

 Rural Urban Day Committee: The date of our Rural Urban Day meeting will be March 12th. We 

feel honored that both Governor Terry Branstad, and Lieutenant Governor Kim Reynolds, have com-

mitted to attend.  The location is still being finalized, but Christian Clem will provide more details as 

they are finalized. 

 Literacy Committee:  Mark your calendars: April 9th, 2014, is the Annual Reading Day at Cen-

tral Elementary School.  Sign-up sheets will be available as we get closer to the date. 

 Local Service Committee: The date has been set for our “Nevada Feeds The World” event: April 

19th, 2014.  Last year, our fundraising goal was $10,000—so this year, our goal is $20,000! Sign up 

sheets will be made available as we get closer to the event. 

 Youth Exchange: Bertrand Joliet is now with his new host family for the second half of this 

year.  If you are interested in being a host family for the inbound student next year, or would like to 

suggest one, please contact Randy or Liz Hertz. 



Member Birthdays 

Feb 05 John Arnold 

Feb 07 Kathy Strum 

Feb 09 Rob Bacon 

Feb 14 Tiffany Wingert 

Feb 16 Keith Hobson 

Feb 25 Richard Hugdahl 

Feb 27 Raymond Kassel 

 

 

 

Member Anniversaries 

Feb 08 Harold Brinkman (Janet) 

Feb 26 Jim Frevert (Clare) 

Feb 29 Elisa Gibson (Mike) 

 

 

 

 

Club Anniversaries 

Feb 02 Gary Clem (36 years) 

Feb 03 Randy Hertz (32 years) 

Feb 09 Keith Hobson (20 years) 

Feb 20 Tiffany Wingert (1 years) 

Feb 24 Steve Cassabaum (15 years) 

Feb 28 Rob Bacon (16 years) 

Mar 05 Kathy Mace Skinner (17 yrs) 

Mar 16 Steve Henry (3 years) 

Mar 17 Brian Carr (15 years) 

Mar 20 Emmi Miller (1 year) 
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